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To the parents of children in Year 1

Dear parents and carers,

The children in Year 1 have had a fantastic first day back at school. They have enjoyed talking and playing with their friends.

We are excited to be celebrating World Book Week this week. We have lots of exciting activities planned to promote a love of reading across Year 1.  The children will be taking part in ‘The Masked Reader’ competition where they will try and identify the masked teacher reading an extract from a Julia Donaldson book.

 The children will also have the opportunity to discuss their favourite book and will create their own version of the book which they will use to help them retell the story to their friends.  This will lead nicely into Friday 12th March 2021 when we are looking forward to children and staff wearing their costumes of their favourite book characters to school. 

Every child will bring home a book from school to read with parents and keep at home.

Children will also bring home a home reading book every week. The book has been selected to allow each pupil the opportunity to practice and apply the phonics they are learning in their daily phonics lessons. 

Science Week is the week commencing Monday 15th March 2021. The children in Year 1 will be completing a variety of activities and experiments in school linked to their science topic this half term, ‘Our Body’. 
PE will continue as normal. The days for each class are:

1 Green – Friday
1 Red – Thursday
1 Yellow – Wednesday

Children can come to school wearing their P.E. kit on these days.  

Friday 19th March is Red Nose Day. We will let you know how we are going to recognise this day in school later this week. 

Thank you for your support with the online learning for Year 1, it is much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,
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Grove School




Miss E Knight

Year Group Leader

Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9HB

Tel: 0121 464 4669    Fax: 0121 464 0508  Email: enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk


